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26 February 2024  

 

Appointment and Resignation of Company Secretary 

 

World-leading digital property exchange platform and property insights solutions business, PEXA 
Group Limited is pleased to announce the appointment of James Orr as Company Secretary.  

James has more than 25 years experience as a Company Secretary, having worked in public and private 
companies across a variety of industry sectors. 

Naomi Dawson has resigned as Company Secretary with effect from 26 February 2024.  The Board 
thanks Naomi for her long service to PEXA Group Ltd and its subsidiaries.  Alice Morrison will remain 
as a Company Secretary of PEXA Group Ltd. 

PEXA Group further advises, in accordance with Listing Rule 12.6, that James is now the person 
responsible for communication with ASX in relation to ASX Listing Rule matters. 

 

The release of this announcement was authorised by the Group Chief Executive Officer and  
Managing Director. 

 

-ENDS- 

 

For further information please contact:  

Investors       Media  
Hany Messieh      Danielle Tricarico    
M: +61 414 446 876     M: +61 403 688 980 
E: investors@pexa.com.au    E: danielle.tricarico@pexa.com.au 
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